
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: December 20, 2005 

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:32 PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:10 PM 

 
 
Heather motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened 7:32PM 
 
Scott Balderelli - Chairman Holland Recreation Dept. Came in to talk about drilling holes for 
backdrop for baseball diamond.  BOH was in favor of drilling a single hole to see what type of 
material was going to be uncovered- approval - 245 3985 
 
There was no other business before the board. 
 
Dave motioned, Heather seconded - Meeting Adjourned 8:10PM 


